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Hello,
	We spent this week talking about Kwanzaa and Christmas.  The children are getting very excited for the holidays!  
	We talked about the different symbols of Kwanzaa, and made a Mkeka, a special mat that is set on the Kwanzaa table.  We used the colors red, black and green, in a pattern, to represent the colors associated with Kwanzaa.   
	For Christmas, we began our discussion on reindeer, and made a very cute shirt.  I can’t wait for you to see them!!  We also made other adorable Christmas items, like a stocking, and a special activity that you will see the completed item soon!  I don’t want to tell you…it’s a surprise!!!   
	I would like to thank you all for your generosity over the past few weeks.  Without you volunteering your time, items for the fair, wrapping paper and gift bags, etc., we would not be able to do these fun activities!  We really appreciate all that you do!  Thank you!!
Have a great weekend,
Ms. Jen
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